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Volume 10 Issue 3 SUMMER 

JULY 1, 2017 
2017 General Meeting Details 
2nd Wednesday 7:00 – 8:30 p.m. 
Next General Meeting Date 
July 12th – Pike Room 
Next Meeting Dates in 2017 
OCT 11 
First Meeting Date in 2018 
January 10 –SIA Election Meeting 
 

 

Life In The Community 
President -- Aplymouth907@gmail.com 
8546 Stevenswood Road   410-922-4124 

 
On behalf of the Stevenswood Executive Board, I extend to each of 

you a Happy and safe 4th of July celebration.  This year marks our 

Nation’s 241th year of Independence.  Whether you entertain at 

home, visit relatives or friends locally, out of town, or out of state, 

take care, be safe, peace and blessings, and receive the tender 

mercies of the lord.   

I wish to thank you for your 2017 membership renewal or for 

joining for the first time.  Moreover, a few more personal email 

addresses were shared as well.   

Our May 6th Shred Event was successful.  Even though the 

weather was cold and occasionally misty, it did not stop the brave 

from bringing their papers to be shredded.   Thank you for your 

participation.  Conversely, the Purple Heart-Green Drop event on 

May 13 was much less successful.  I found out that the driver 

drove past some homes slowly, saw the boxes and bags curbside 

with proper Purple Heart labels/tags, and did not stop to pick up 

the items.   Thus, we are going to drop Purple Heart-Green Drop 

from our worthy charity going forward.  Nevertheless, thank you 

for your sustaining support again this year.    

The next general meeting of the Stevenswood Improvement 

Association will be held on Wednesday, July 12th at 7:00 P.M. in 

the Pike Conference Room at Northwest Hospital.  Mr. Jim Reilly, 

owner, Celestial Solar Innovations, is our guest speaker.  He was 

scheduled to speak at the April meeting, but had to reschedule due 

to some last-minute technology glitches.  This promises to be an 

informative meeting.   Solar panels appear to be the wave of the 

future. Kindly note that this meeting is not a sales presentation, 

and know that no Executive Board member has any “skin in the 

game.”  Regarding existing solar panels installed in Stevenswood, 

as of May 14, 2017, there were 10 Stevenswood home owners with 

solar panels.    Please come to the meeting and bring a neighbor 
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THANK YOU!!!   

2017 MEMBERSHIP 

 
             

     

             

             

             

             

          

             

             

             

NAME # NAME # NAME #

Uffer 3300 Kennedy 3310 Henson 3400

Donnelly 3305 Laboo 3402 Bredenburg 3404

Block 3309 Williams 3404

Dennis 3313 Clark 3406 Chinenye 8504

Jones 3413 Golden 8508

Craig 8400 Maultsby 3421 Robinson 8511

Kelly 8402 Godsey 3422 Austin 8512

McDonald 8404 Chase 3425 Beaudet 8515

Lewis 8408 Lann 3426 Keys 8519

Egbe 8520

Peoples 2 Cox 3302 Lawson 8524

Mayo 3 Foster 3304 Carr 8525

Johnason 3305 Collins 8530

Wood 3401 Greene 3308 Little 8531

Goldberg 3404 Reese 8532

Hinnant 3406A Waters 3302 Mosley 8534

Battle 3407A Tobias 3303 Sykes 8536

Robinson 3410 Queen 3304 Porter 8537

Stewart 3411A Hawkes 3305 Brooks 8539

Johnson 3412 Browner 3306 Murray 8541

Gladden 3414 Camphor 3308 Campbell 8544

Mason 3416 Thomas 3309 Plymouth 8546

Kennard 3420 Stuart 3311 Aziz 8548

Jones 3421 Davis 3312 Green 8550

Byrd 3424 Parker 3315 Howard 8552

Fuller 3502 Randolph 3317

Neal 3504 Wright 3319

Goggins 3510 Brown 6

Howard 7

Kelly 3415

Smith 3418

West 3419

Cohen 3420

Dennis 3421

Thomas 3426

Brown 3427

Peroutka 3429

Daniels 3431

Edcrest 

Courtleigh 

Lauri 

Woodhue 

Stevenswood Ct

Woodshire 

Kenjac 

Ben Valley Janvale 

Stevenswood Rd

Carlson 

Chris 

 
 

Executive Board Members 
20152017 

 

President – Aaron Plymouth 

1st Vice President – Prince Green 

2nd Vice President – Arthur Brown 

Treasurer – Patricia Mosley 

Secretary/Editor – Carl S. Waters 
 

 
 

 

 

 
THANK YOU SIA 85 MEMBERS 



Page 3 
 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 
 
 

1. Announced at the Spring General meeting 
that: 

a.  President Aaron Plymouth  
b. 1st Vice President Prince Green 
c. Secretary (Newsletter Editor/Web 

Master) Carl S. Waters  
are stepping down when their terms expire 
on Wednesday, January 10, 2018.   

2. Appointed Beverly Mason as Chair of the 
Nominating Committee.   

3. Participated in the Owings Mills Boulevard 
extension Ribbon Cutting event on June 
16th.   

4. Joined drive through tour of 
Stevenswood’s 8 streets and 4 courts with 
Councilman Julian Jones while pointing out 
the conditions of some streets, curbs, and 
driveway aprons.   

5. Reported to Public Works the low 
illumination of our streets and requested 
higher watt bulbs.     

6. Participated in the Liberty Road Clean-up 
Campaign on June 4. 

7. Joined Brian White & Lifebridge, 
LRBA, & Baltimore County personnel 
on bus tour of Stevenswood Metro 
Area with special attention paid to 
the Old Court Medical Center 
construction area on Old Court Road.   
Information concerning this tour will 
be presented at the July General 
Meeting.  The presentation will 
include the new City Link Lime (LM) 
bus route from Northwest Hospital 
to the Mondawmin Metro Station 
with connection for Harbor East.   
The return trip west on Liberty Road 
to left on Brenbrook Road to left on 
Old Court Road to Liberty Road 
starting point. 

 

 
 

 
LIBERTY Road LIVE Summer 2017 CONCERTS  
LRBA is sponsoring the Family-Friendly Outdoor 
Concerts at Kings Point Square (9900 Liberty Road) – 
Free - Bring chairs-no pets 
July 14 – Whylie Band 
July 21 – The Karen Linette Experience 
July 28 – Chandra and the Ryze Band 

 
Social Corner 

 
 
The CCACGR invited known candidates running for the 
position of Baltimore County Executive during the 2018 
Gubernatorial Election to appear before them and 
answer 10 structured questions.  The following 
candidates were invited: 

1. John Olszewski Jr.  (Johnny O) March 25th 
2. Sen. Jim Brochin, April 27th 
3. Councilwoman Vicki Almond, May 25th 
4. Del. Patrick McDonough, June 29th 

The pace will pick up in September when incumbent 
members of the House of Delegates will be invited to 
appear and answer similar structured questions asked of 
candidates for the Office of County Executive 

ACTION CORNER 

 

 

CCACGR CORNER 

 

 

 

Owings Mills Mall - Site Plans 
The Owings Mills Mall has been demolished, and it will 
soon be redeveloped into the third element of what 
Baltimore County Councilman Julian Jones called the 
"Triple Crown" for the area. 
Speaking before a packed house at the Owings Mills 
Library, Jones told his constituents that the mall site 
would complete the trifecta of attractions for the 
community, which also contains the Metro Centre at 
Owings Mills and Foundry Row, both of which are in 
development. 
Jones said he hoped that ground would break this 
summer for the outdoor stores that would be coming to 
the now vacant mall site. While owner Kimco was still 
inking the deals, Jones said he believed that several 
retailers had signed on to a new endeavor at the Owings 
Mills Mall for an outdoor shopping destination. "It's 
going to be bigger than Hunt Valley," Jones said of the 
plan, which includes big-box stores and restaurants. A 
home improvement business, sporting goods store and 
possibly a membership-only shopping warehouse could 
be on the horizon, Jones said, adding that agreements 
had not been finalized.  According to Jones, the AMC 
Theater nearby will also get $6 million in improvements 
to make it state-of-the-art 
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CURBS & GUTTERS -Hoping to see some of our 
community side streets improved. 
 
___________________________________________ 
 
UPGRADED LIGHTING-Hoping to see our community 
streets improved. 
___________________________________________ 
 
SCOOP YOUR POOP-LEASH Rule is for DOG/Cat).  
Fines  

1. $25 for first offense 
2. $100 for repeat offenses 
3. Fines up to f $1,000, up to 90 days in jail. 

___________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________ 
 
BALTIMORE COUNTY PEDESTRIAN SAFETY  
.. 80% of pedestrian crashes are pedestrian fault 
.. 60% of pedestrians killed are adults over 40 
.. Everyday someone is hurt or killed crossing streets 
.. Tips for walking safely 
   .. Always cross at traffic lights or marked crosswalks 
   .. Obey traffic signals at all times 
   .. Stay alert when crossing, even with walk signal 
   .. Try to make eye contact with driver 
   .. Walk on sidewalk whenever possible 
   .. No sidewalk, walk on side facing traffic 
   .. Wear bright or reflective clothes at night 
   .. AVOID DISTRACTIONS 
       .. Put away your cell phone 
       .. Turn off headphones 
       .. Live, another day 
Pedestrian Laws 
. At intersection,  subject to all traffic control signals 
. Yield if crossing in unmarked crosswalk 
. Yield at roadway where pedestrian tunnel/overhead  
. Yield to emergency or police vehicles using signals 
. Don’t cross diagonally 
. If practicable, walk on right half of road 
. No sidewalk, walk left facing traffic 
 
___________________________________________ 
 
. TRAFFIC SIGNAL AT CARLSON & OLD COURT  
Stevenswood President Plymouth sent a very 
important and descriptive letter to Baltimore County 
Traffic Control requesting that this intersection be 
given priority status in resolving the dangerous 
situation at this intersection 
 

  

OPERATION CLEAN SWEEP 
Our Community Sweep netted 20 code violations. 
citizenaccess.baltimorecountymd.gov/CitizenAccess/ 

The violations could include the following: 
(1) cans without lids,  
(2) unlicensed vehicles,  
(3) tall grass and weeds over 12 inches, and  
(4) junk, trash, and debris. 
The community summary of violations is: 
1. Stevenswood Road (7) 7.  Edcrest Road (0) 
2. Courtleigh Drive (3)       8.  Lauri Road (3) 
3. Ben Valley Road (1)       9.  Carlson Lane (0) 
4. Janvale Road (0)      10. Chris Court (0)  
5. Kenjac Road (5)      11. Woodhue Court (0) 
6. Stevenswood Ct  (1)     12. Woodshire Court (0) 

Member Commitment 
A. Shred-20 Pledged – 15 Participated 

B. Refuse Dumpster- 22 Pledged – 22 Participated 

C. Purple Heart- 23 Pledged –12 Were Collected 

D. Electronic Truck-21 Pledged—15 Participated 

E. NALC – 26 Pledged – Unknown Collected 

We all thank the following volunteers:     
1. Charles Campbell 
2. Theo Clark  
3. Michael (Terry) Howard 
4. Dazzell Mosley 
5. Kareem Aziz 
6. Garrett Kellam (Truck for Electrical) 
7. Arthur Blown 

______________________________________ 
BALTIMORELINK - A complete overhaul and 
rebranding of the core transit system operating 
within the city and throughout the greater Baltimore 
region. The MTA bus network had many routes that 
were antiquated, served outdated job locations and 
were too long to manage reliably, especially those 
that traverse downtown Baltimore and compounded 
congestion. A more efficient and reliable bus 
network was implemented by spreading out the 
routes within the downtown core and creating a grid 
of high-frequency routes to Improve service and 
reliability; 

• Maximizes access to high-frequency transit; 
• Strengthens connections between MTA bus 

and rail routes; 
• Aligns the network with existing and 

emerging job centers; and 
• Engaged riders, employees, communities, 

and elected officials in the planning process. 
BaltimoreLink launched on June 18, 2017.   
For more information go to 
MTA.MARYLAND.GOV/BALTIMORELINK 
__ 
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. Nominating Procedure 
 

I.  Article IX. Bylaws 
The Stevenswood Association Bylaws amended October 8, 2014, will be followed.   
The below named officer positions will be placed before the nominating committee to be filled: 
 
President 
1st Vice President 
2nd Vice President 
Secretary 
Treasurer 

 
II.  Article IV. Officers 

Section 2  
At the July 12, 2017 General Meeting, President Aaron Plymouth will appoint the 

Nominating Committee and charge them with the responsibility of considering all eligible 
candidates to fill all 5 positions which will expire on January 10, 2018.   

 
The committee will be comprised of: 
 Chairperson   
 Nominating Committee Member 1 
 Nominating Committee Member 2  
 Nominating Committee Member 3 
 Nominating Committee Member 4 

 
  The committee is expected to complete its work by August 30th and report to the Executive 

Board the Slate of Officers:   
     
  According to the SIA By-Laws, at the October 11, 2017 General Meeting, the Slate of Officers 
will be presented by the Chairperson of the Nominating Committee.  Then, the President can call for 
nominations from the floor for any of the positions beginning with the office of the president and ending 
with the office of the treasurer.  Nominees must be present and must agree to have their names placed on 
the ballot. According to the By-Laws, this process ends at this point.   

 
  No nominations are permitted at the General Meeting on January 10, 2018.  The Slate will be 
presented to the general membership in attendance.  If the ballot reflects only one candidate for each office, 
there can be a voice vote for the slate.  If at least one office has two or more candidates, then there will be a 
secret ballot vote.   The official ballot will appear in Volume 11, Issue 1 Winter Edition of the Stevenswood 
Connection Newsletter.   
 
  Winter General Meeting January 10, 2018, eligibility to vote for the Slate of Officers: 
    
  All 2017 dues paying members of record as of December 31, 2017; and 
   All 2018 dues paying members of record as of January 10, 2018. 
  Ballots from Absentee Members will be accepted by the committee until January 5, 2018. 
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